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29th March 2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can scarcely believe I have already arrived at the end of my first term as Principal of Littletown Academy. I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know the children, staff, governors and lots of you as parents. As it is a large school, there are still lots of children and parents that I need to get to know more and I will continue to try and do this over the Summer Term. As I have said before, Littletown is a warm, friendly and co-operative community and I have to say I do feel very at home here. Many thanks to all of you for making this the case. 

Thank you to the PTFA for running their colouring competition over the last couple of weeks. This has raised £121 for the PTFA. There were many brilliantly creative entries and it was very tough to judge! A list of winners can be found later in the newsletter. Our thanks once again to Honiton Lions for donating the overall prize Easter egg. I would like to also thank the PTFA and indeed our bingo caller Mr Driscoll for a very successful sold out Bingo evening last Friday. This raised a total of £300 for PTFA funds. 

Thank you to parents who have given me their views on end of term early pick-ups. I will review this with the leadership team in the Summer Term. 

I was sad to not be able to join Year1 and Year2 children for their singing assembly this morning. I hear that they sang with great skill and energy. Thank you to all the parents who once again packed out the school hall. 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity of wishing you all and eggsalent Easter holiday. I look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Monday 16th April. 

Yours faithfully,

[image: image2.wmf] 


Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
With all the excitement of the last day we haven’t had a chance to collate children’s news this week.
Messages 
End of term reports

Children from Year 1 to Year6 should come home with end of term reports today. Effort grades will now be letters rather than numbers. This is to increase both clarity and consistency. Foundation Stage staff will have Tapestry up to date by Monday 16th April. 
Parking

Now I have spent a full term speaking with drivers who park on double yellows, on the zigzags, on the speed bumps or across the T junction, I will be in the Summer Term following the guidance of PCSO Shelton of recording and submitting registrations for further action to be taken. I feel a whole term of polite warnings is ample enough. 
Parent Questionnaire

In the first week after Easter parents will receive the annual parent questionnaire. I have decided that the start of next term would be a good time to do this as I am still new enough to need parental feedback on the school, but have been here long enough to warrant meaningful feedback also. I will be badgering lots in the new term, but please do return the questionnaire to us as the more we have returned the more statistically relevant the data becomes and the more your feedback can impact on real change. 
GDPR consent forms

Parents will receive in the first week back after Easter a new look consent form in order for us to become compliant with the upcoming General Data Protection Regulation on 25th May. Please do return them to us as some areas of our work can be prohibited without this updated consent eg – photos for website etc.
Nursery Admissions

Please remember to complete an admissions form from the school office if you have a child turning 3 years old before 31st August 2108. The closing date for the September Nursery intake is the end of April. If you were unable to attend the recent Nursery open day and would like to come and visit the Nursery please contact the school to arrange a visit.

Twitter competition

Congratulations to Vikki Parsons (our 83rd Follower) who has been drawn out of the hat of our new followers over the last 3 weeks. Vikki wins a Lindt bunny for Easter! 
Easter colouring winners

Nursery: Sarah Wytcherley

Reception: Riley King

Year 1: Jayden Montgomery Grant

Year 2: April Abbey

Year 3: Niamh Storey

Year 4: Rebecca Firth

Year 5: Gracie Marks

Year 6: Finley Johns

Overall winner of Honiton Lions egg: Emma Trim (Nursery)
School events/Dates
Week beginning 16th April:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Y1 Swimming

	
	 
	Nursery Outdoor Classroom
Year 3 /4 Dance Assembly
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